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AYSC's Stinger Cup tourney kicks off Friday

	 

 

 By Jake Courtepatte

The Aurora Youth Soccer Club will be holding their end-of-season tournament from August 22 - 24, as athletes compete for the

Stinger Cup

The Cup is competed for annually by all of Aurora's house league divisions, from Under-5 to Under-19.

The U13 and older leagues will participate in a round-robin competition, while younger competitors play a ?festival? style, a move

made by the Ontario Soccer Association that AYSC Manager Bill Kizovski says ?promotes long-term player development?.

The three-day tournament will be held at Sheppard's Bush Soccer Fields in Aurora. Full schedules are available now at

www.aysc.ca.

The season will culminate with the John Traganitis Tournament in September, where All-Star teams from around Ontario are invited

to Aurora to compete against the best that house league has to offer.
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